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Jason Rittie Moves Morris Catholic High School Expansion
Forward

On June 1, 2022, the Township of Denville Zoning Board of Adjustment granted Amended Preliminary

and Final Site Plan Approval, Use Variance, and several related Bulk Variances, in connection with

Morris Catholic High School’s project to construct two awnings at the rear of the school building,

together with other related site improvements. The property is currently located in the R-1 Residential

Zone District Zone District. The Zoning Board of Adjustment gave unanimous approval for this

project. Einhorn Barbarito Partner Jason R. Rittie led the efforts on behalf of the development team,

which included the Site Engineer Mark Gimigliano, PE -  Dykstra Walker Design Group.
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